

April 25, 2007

Mayor Gary Becker Members of the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI. 53403

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

Attached is a draft policy establishing guidelines for the use of the Racine Railroad Depot by organizations or individuals for fund raising events or meetings.

I request that this communication be referred to the Transit and Parking Commission for its review and consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Glasheen, P.E. Transit Planner

H:\MikeG\Letters\Common Council referral letter.doc